## Catshill First School and Nursery Summer Holiday Challenges 2016

## Can you complete 1, 2, 3, 4 or even all 5 of our challenges?

All entries will receive a certificate. There will be some prizes too!

 Make a poster to encourage others to follow one or more of our school values.

Honest

Here are the values chosen by the Values Council: Co-operation, Unity, Determination, Thoughtfulness, Pride, Empathy, Equality, Respect, Kindness, Curiosity, Hope, Responsibility, Community, Positive Attitude, Courtesy, Resilience, Love, Tolerance, Honesty, Fairness, Diversity and Friendship



2. Find an unusual place to do some writing and get someone to take a photo of you doing it!
Can you write underground? Can you write in a tree?
Where else can you write? You can email the picture to us at school on: homelearning@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

(please remember to put your name and new class)

- 3. **Keep a food or an exercise diary for a week.** It can be for any part of the holidays or some days throughout. You can add pictures if you like. You might be inspired by some of the Olympic sports. Try to use some maths by adding measurements such as distance or time.
- 4. **Make a toy or a game.** You can use any skills (and ask members of your family to help). Bring your toy or game into school after the holidays so you can show some others how to play with it.
- 5. Read a book set in another country or about another country. Draw a picture of the characters or of the front cover or you could write a review or some facts. Maybe get someone to take a photo of you reading it. In September, we are going to make a Reading Around the World display in the library. Send photos to us at:

homelearning@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk (please remember to put your name and new class)

## Bring/send in your entries in the first week back in September.

These fun challenges are for any child from our school who wishes to take part.